
IQAC Annual Report for the Academic Year 2016-17 
 

1) The IQAC members met on 10th September 2016 and 16th February 2017 
and welcome our new Principal, Fr. (Dr.) Jeronimo D’Silva 
 

2) IQAC members discussed the following issues and also implemented the 
following action. 

 
3) The deficiencies which were noted by the NAAC Peer team were already 

looked into by the respective teachers and departments in detail and the 
respective teachers were already working on them in order to overcome the 
deficiencies. The action taken up was:  
The various suggestions to adhere to the recommendation and deficiencies 
given by the NAAC were done in consultation with the teachers and 
members and hence, this year, Practical Oriented training which included 
field trips and the teachers should be compulsory accompanying the students 
for safety of all and to cater to their needs was done. 
 

4) The other initiatives action taken from this year onwards was Quality based 
Seminars. Moreover these Seminars were inter disciplinary and also inter 
departmental. 
 

5) This academic year, compulsory skill based workshops had been conducted 
by each and every department. 

 
6) Dr. Oscar mentioned that for this academic year, a number of students of 

B.Com had been working with Chartered Accountants as training to gain 
knowledge and experience during their free time. He also mentioned that 
this year a large no of students had taken up the job trainings. 

 
7) The Principal also told the members to make sure to revive back the “My job 

My hobby programme” as it benefits the students largely to get inspired & 
motivated to do their best and all teachers had conducted the same. 
 



The Principal had advised to the teachers and members to start new 
certificated / diploma / short term courses / bridged courses / summer 
courses with full enthusiasm so as to benefit students & society and the 
teachers have conducted the same this year. 
 
The Principal had also told the members and teachers to complete their PhD, 
which would help with regards to the Research Centre coming up and many 
teachers had taken up to do their PhD this year. 
 
The talk / programme / resource person / venue, time & teams to prepare for 
the IQAC programme which is conducted annually was discussed and the 
programme titled “Seven habits of highly effective Professor” was organized 
by the IQAC team on 5th & 6th April 2017 for teaching and the non teaching 
staff.  


